RANGER REPORT
April
Hello everyone!

Hope you are enjoying the better spring weather! The water is beginning to warm up, we have a few stockings of catfish in the lake now. The bass and bluegill are on the move also. Bass are hitting creature baits and purple and red rubber worms. Crappie are hitting minnows. Cats are hitting stink baits, shad sides and crawlers too. Please review the lake rules, no glass bottles on the docks, no pets, and no driving on the south side even to just drop off fishing equipment. Please follow the creel rules and all bass are still catch and release. Come on out and enjoy a day at the lake! Fire up one of our many grills and fish or just enjoy a walk around the lake. 

Creel Count: Bass-39, Catfish-121, Trout-6, Crappie-22, Bluegill-19, Total-207
All Bass Safely returned to the lake

